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    INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

       DATE:
    Oct. 8, 2019         
       TO:
    Cpl. R. Wyatt        

       FROM:
    Capt. Gary T. Johnson, Internal Affairs Commander

                Keith Meadows, Chief of Police
       SUBJECT:  Incident # 2019-008758
This memorandum is to inform you that the SFPD Response to Resistance/Aggression Board has completed its review, regarding the above incident. The Internal Affairs investigation has revealed that you did not violate any South Fulton Police Department Rule or Regulation, South Fulton Police Department General Order, nor any City of South Fulton Human Resource Personnel Regulation. Therefore, I am recommending that no action be taken against you in this matter.

Upon receipt of this memorandum, you may consider this matter closed. 
____________________________________________


______________                     Captain Gary T. Johnson, Internal Affairs Commander 


           Date:
_______________________________________


______________                     Keith Meadows, Chief of Police






Date:

